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JUNE 2012 PRAYER LETTER 
 
 
Dear Pastor and Praying Friends, 
 
“…If ye continue in My Word, then are ye my disciples indeed; And ye shall know the Truth, and 
the Truth shall make you free.” (John 8:31b, 32) 
 
Billions of people around the word do not know the truth.  Why?  No one has ever given them the Word of God.  
They cannot read the Truth.  They cannot examine the Truth for themselves in order for the Holy Spirit to reprove 
them of sin, righteousness, and judgment.  They will never know that the Lord Jesus died for their sins, and that he 
rose from the grave to justify them of their sin.  They will never know what it is like to have a heavenly Father who 
loves them as His own children.  They will not know the indwelling, the filling and the leading of the Holy Spirit.  
They will not know what it is like to have the Trinity making intercession for them, and God’s guardian angels 
watching over them, protecting them.  They cannot continue in God’s Word because they do not have it. 
 
Bearing Precious Seed is looking for pastors and churches that will do something about it.  How can you help a 

world of people in desperate need of the Truth?  By participating in our National Bible Publishing Month 

Campaign each year, you can give people this great gift of God’s Word.  Also, you can take on the General 

Fund of BPS for monthly support.  Many of the supporting churches of BPS support the General Fund 

monthly, participate in NBPM each year, and support one of our BPS missionaries.  Why?  It is because they 

want to do all they can to get out God’s holy Word.  Missionaries, national pastors, and individuals around the 

world are pleading with us to get them the wonderful Word of God.  Will you help? 

 

GOD IS BLESSING OUR NBPM CAMPAIGN.  PRAISE HIS HOLY NAME!  You precious pastors and people 

are making this a great year.  At this juncture, we are over $270,000.00.  Glory!  There are still five months left in 

the year.  Won’t you pick one of these months to have a campaign to get out the Truth?  We have a host of materials 

to help you carry out a campaign like this.  The NBPM campaign helps us to by paper for the press, but our 

General Fund helps us put ink on the paper, buy cover stock for the Scriptures, glue, blades for trimming the 

Scriptures, boxes, shrink wrap, pallets for shipping, salaries for our secretaries, pressmen, and a host of other 

things.  Our BPS missionaries help raise funds for all these areas and for their own support, plus they are on the 

phone and on the road most of the year.  It is because we love the truth with all our heart, soul, and spirit.  We work 

with all our might for our Lord who said, “It is written, Man shall not live by bread alone, but by every word 

that proceedeth out of the mouth of God.” (Matthew 4:4) 

 

I hate to mention my health, because it has not gotten any better after four epidurals.  They finally calmed 

down my headaches a little, but did not get rid of them or my neck aches.  The doctor hoped it would 

eliminate them.  Though I got one in May, I got one the first part of June, and two weeks later the doctor 

gave me two at the same time to see if that would work.  They will be trying something new in July. 

 

Though we have hospital, doctor, and medicine bills aplenty, we are not discouraged.  Because we have 

the Truth, we are encouraged.  You encourage us too.  Thank you for loving us.  We love you. 

 

Yours for Christ and His Word, 

Bob and Marie Ford—Eph. 3:20, 21 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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